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Ronald McDonald House’of Dallas, Inc. CARRLLEP

September 30, 2005

Greg Carr

Carr LLP

670 Founders Square
900 Jackson St.
Dallas, TX 75202

Dear Greg,

On behalf of the families of the Ronald McDonald House of Dallas, we are
grateful for your generosity in securing the trademark of our logo. Your office
has been most helpful, and we appreciate this much-needed service.

At the Ronald McDonald House, we see daily the impact of the House on the
faces of patients and family members who travel to Dallas for medical treatment
and who seek a warm and welcoming haven away from the hospital. Instead of
worrying about hotel rooms, meals, or transportation, families can focus on what
matters most — the health of their children. What an immeasurable gift to give a
family!

We appreciate your support and would welcome the opportunity to introduce you
and your staff personally to the House. Your contribution is important to us, and
we extend heartfelt thanks.

Sincerely,

Barbara McDermott
Executive Director

cc: Jake Pollack
Kalina Hulshouser

Internal Revenue Code requires us to acknowledge your donation and to state that no goods or services were
provided to you for your contribution. Please keep this letter with your tax records. The Ronald McDonald House
of Dallas is a not-for-profit organization with 501(c)(3) IRS status. Our tax ID number is 75-1609401.
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